

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

23RD March 2023

To: All parents.

Dear parent,

RE: SCHOOL UPDATES

We thank the Almighty God for this far He has brought us. Kindly take note of the following pieces of information:

1. Ramadhan

It is yet another season when our Muslim brothers and sisters observe the Holy month of fasting. We will therefore report to school at the usual time **7:00am** and end our lessons at **4:10pm**. The Muslims parents are free to pick their children at 4:10pm. The rest of the class 8 will proceed with remedial and personal studies. This will give our Muslim learners and their parents ample time to conduct their prayers. As a school and by extension the Chairman of Mombasa Parents Club, on behalf of the Board wishes all Muslims Ramadhan Mubarak.

2. Open Day Postponement

We hereby postpone the open day that was scheduled for Saturday 25th March 2023. This is because some of our parents are observing Ramadhan and may not be able to attend. We shall have the Academic Clinic at the end of the term. Secondly, we have had many sessions with parents this term. Learners will be issued with progress reports tomorrow 24th March 2023.

Dear parent, please take time and discuss with your child his/her academic progress. You are free to contact the class teachers and subject teachers in case of any queries.

3. Drama Festival

Our drama team performed exceptionally well and is proceeding for County Championships on Friday 24th and Saturday 25th March 2023 at Khadija

Secondary School. All interested parents are highly welcome to motivate and cheer our champions.

4. School fees

I take this opportunity to thank the parents who have paid school fees in full. We don't take this for granted especially during these hard economic times. We humbly request those who have not cleared fee arrears to meet their obligation for the smooth running of the institution. This will enable us foot our bills and plan ahead in providing holistic education and other services to our lovely children.

Thank you once again for your anticipated cooperation. Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of:

The Nyali School.

Toney Ongugo Ag. Principal